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WALDORF WEEKLY IS
BACK AND LOOKING
FOR A NEW NAME!

We are back online and revamping our newsletter. Please bear with us as we rebuild our

database. For those of you that haven't heard from us in a while, we've missed you! For

those of that are new, welcome. And for those you that are hearing from us too much,

please let us know.

Do you have ideas you would like to see added, or contacts that should be on the list?

Please let us know and we will work on making our newsletter the best it can be.
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STRENGTH

COURAGE

Refugee Scholarship Fund

RAFFLE
Introducing our new Refugee

Scholarship Fund! Partnering with

Refugee Assistance and Immigration

Services, we are raising funds to

provide a scholarship for refugees to

attend our school. Reach out.

Welcome others. Share our message.

https://www.facebook.com/events/621237821735090/
https://www.facebook.com/events/621237821735090/
https://www.facebook.com/anchoragewaldorfschool/photos/a.163575233675187/2682014018497950/?type=3&theater


Upcoming Events

Eurythmy
Assembly
October 25, 2019 11:30 a.m.

Upcoming Events

Parent Council (12:30 p.m.): October 7

Early Dismissal (12:30 p.m.): October 25

Parent-Teacher Conferences: October 31 - November 1 (No Classes)

Winter Craft Faire: December 14

Letter from the Executive Director

Hello Waldorf Families and Friends,

We've been working to get our newsletter back up and running, and I think

we're getting there. Although I have met many of you, I thought I would take

this opportunity to introduce myself.



I come to Anchorage Waldorf School after five years with Sparc: a creative

place. Sparc is an art gallery and studio, and provides classes to artists of all

abilities. As a program of The Arc of Anchorage, the majority of the artists are

youth and adults who experience intellectual and developmental disabilities.

Prior to Sparc, I worked at AWAIC, the local crisis shelter for victims of domestic

violence. I previously worked for Anchorage Community Mental Health Services

at Ptarmigan Elementary.

Personally, I am a fiction writer and an artist. I earned my Bachelor's Degree in

Animal Science and my MFA in Creative Writing. I am primarily a sculptor, with

work in ceramics, fibers, and latex, among others. In November, I'm

participating in NaNoWriMo (National Novel Writing Month) and will attempt to

complete the rough draft of a new novel in 30 days. If you're a writer too, I invite

you to join me.

I'm very happy to be here at Anchorage Waldorf School. I have appreciated

everyone's generosity and openness as I navigate through and learn from our

community here, and look forward to more to come.

Warmest regards,

Stephanie Smith

Executive Director

CONTACT

QUESTIONS?

Give Us A Shout!

You received this email because you signed up on our
website, gave us your email, or made an

online  purchase from us.

http://www.facbook.com/
http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.instagram.com/
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